## Survey Invite Language

Dear NICHD Family,

As we mentioned in the most recent town hall, please set aside 6-8 minutes today to complete the NICHD Engagement Questionnaire. The purpose of the survey is to assess the satisfaction of all NICHD staff with our response to the pandemic so far and to plan for the needs of staff as the situation continues to evolve. Your responses will be private to the extent permitted by law and anonymous. Data from this survey will be reported for NICHD as a whole; your individual responses will not be accessible to anyone. Click the button below to start the survey. The survey will close on **XXXXXXX**.

With best wishes, Diana

Diana W. Bianchi, M.D.

Director

Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development
National Institutes of Health